2 Dec 2021
To the Planning Board:
The proposal to rezone the historic seaport area at 700 Front St. is outrageous and should be
denied. The continued decimation of the historic areas in Key West is concerning and akin to
smash-and-grab theft of our city’s rich and important history.
We do not need more commercial areas like lower Duval St.

C\4F‘Iease vote todeny the rezoning of 700 Front St, Key West.
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